
Holland Massachusetts Board of Health 
Meeting Date: July 18, 2006 

Members in attendance: Heather Blakeley, Dave Kowalski, Tom Baltazar 
Meeting Opened: 7:30 PM 
Meeting Closed: 8:15PM 

 
Heather motioned, Dave seconded – Meeting opened 7:30 PM 
 
Dorothy Broadhead - 137 Mashapaug Rd – came in for copy of septic plan. 
 
BOH discussed fines imposed by DEP 
 
ECS couldn't do ground water sampling until March because residents were not present - ECS will 
pay fine.  BOH will renew ECS contract for one year with stipulation no more screw ups. 
 
Heather motioned, Dave seconded meeting adjourned 8:15PM 
 
 
 


